

Edition #2 June 2014

Welcome back!

The 2014 season is well underway. Our new players have settled in, our old players have welcomed their new teammates, and our coaches are having fun watching everyone play ball.

We've had some exciting things happen already, and some exciting things coming up, so have a read of the newsletter and get caught up!

Remember

If you have any photos, interesting stories, match reports or anything from the season that you would like to share, please send them to:

Julz

Julia.landry88@gmail.com

It's a round ball and a round bat, and you got to hit it square.

- Pete Rose



Doug Hunter Carnival

Congratulations to all of the Div 4 players, coaches and managers that took part in the Doug Hunter carnival.

A special mention goes to the Wirras who took out the Doug Hunter Trophy and the Otakis who won the Plate Trophy.

And of course a great big thank you to the girls that came along and umpired

Sophie, Emma, Alana, Jazz, Sam, Danielle and Jade.





BBQ Fundraiser

August 9th St Ives will be running the BBQ near the canteen.

This is our only fundraising for the season, so make sure you stop by and buy a sausage sammy or two!

Senior Presentation/Mini Trivia Night

Join us after the last game of the season for a night of fun, games and laughs.

We'll be playing some trivia to find out once and for all who really is the wisest of them all

When: Saturday 16th August – 5:30pm

Where: St Ives Bowling Club

Cost: \$10 per person

There will also be prizes for the smartest cookies ... so bring your thinking caps!

And why not stay and have dinner at The Greenside Restaurant?

Bookings 94889401

Want to become a member of St Ives Bowling Club?

Memberships due 1st July. \$30 for 3 years + (\$10 bar Tab) \$15 for 1 year

Junior Presentation

We're partway through the season and it's time save the date in our diaries for everyone to get together and celebrate what is shaping into an awesome season!

When: Sunday 31st August – 12pm – 2pm

Where: St Ives Bowling Club

Cost: \$20 per family (Covers the cost of a BBQ lunch)

All we ask you bring is your smiles!

Hoodies

The new hoodies have arrived and they're awesome.

They're super warm, really comfortable and extra stylish.

Make sure you get yours before it gets super cold!



Uniforms

We have some V-neck sweaters in stock that we are looking to clear. They are navy blue with a small saint.

They are going cheap at only \$5 each and would be great as a training jumper/fishing jumper/supporter wear/something for the Grandparents etc

We have the following sizes remaining so please contact Mary (higgsie@optusnet.com.au) if you would like to buy one.

Size	Number Remaining
<u>Junior</u>	
8	5
10	4
12	1
14	2
<u>Senior</u>	
Small	7
Medium	7
Large	12
X-Large	6

Reminder:

Did you buy a uniform this season?

Did you remember to direct deposit the payment?

If not:

Account name: St Ives & District Softball Club

BSB: 032 188

Account Name: 810 764

Edna Nash CRAZY HAIR DAY

Everyone had a great day at the Edna Nash Crazy Hair Day.

Everyone got into the spirit ... And most importantly, everyone had fun.

Well done girls!





CONTACT INFO:

stivessoftball@msn.com 0419 512 711

266 Annangrove Road Annangrove NSW 2156

www.stives.softball.org.au



